

Ph (03) 9703 9777

www.rivercrest.vic.edu.au admin@rivercrest.vic.edu.au Gate 5, 500 Soldiers Road Clyde North Vic 3978

Crest Education Ltd T/as Rivercrest Christian College T/as Hillcrest Christian College (Vic) Inc ACN 165 515 211 CRICOS #02780F Registered No. A0044173N

Wednesday, 5th December 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Middle Years Update No. 7



Dear Parents,

This is the final Middle Years bulletin before we commence in 2019.

On Orientation Day students in Years 3 and 5 visited the site to look through the building













Ph (03) 9703 9777

www.rivercrest.vic.edu.au admin@rivercrest.vic.edu.au Gate 5, 500 Soldiers Road Clyde North Vic 3978

Crest Education Ltd T/as Rivercrest Christian College T/as Hillcrest Christian College (Vic) Inc ACN 165 515 211 CRICOS #02780F Registered No. A0044173N









Since then so much more has taken place – the painting has been completed, the decking is being laid, the science benches have been installed, the lights have been fitted, the glass sliding doors attached – so much has happened in the last 2 weeks. The basketball/netball court has been sealed and the carpark has been rolled.

Next week the carpet will be laid inside the building and final touches completed, in readiness for handover.

Over the holidays the grounds will continue to be finished off. The road to the Middle Years will be widened and a pathway laid for students to use to/from the Primary Campus to the Middle Years/Environmental Reserve.

For those families in Year 4 and MYP 1 you will receive specific information about where to park, class locations, etc., over the holidays.

How blessed we are to have such a wonderful facility for the start of the Middle Years Programme. My sincere thanks to Brad Lamble and Eddie Horton from S & B Lamble Builders for their tireless efforts to ensure the building is completed on time.

Kind regards,

Dr Michelle Cafini

Michelle Carfini

Head of College